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16/09/19
Dear Parent/Carer,

Year 7 Trip to Normandy April 2020
We would like to inform you about an exciting trip that we are organising for the summer term which is open to current year 7. The trip is called the ‘Normandy Experience’ and is now in its seventh year. It is always a huge success and we are pleased to be able to offer it again this year.
The pupils will be staying in a purpose built centre called ‘Château du Molay’ which is in its own grounds 14k from Bayeux. We used this centre last year and found it to be exceptional. The centre is owned and run by Travelbound and has numerous facilities for pupils including lovely grounds, a tennis court, crazy golf and indoor activities. The children will do some activities at the ‘Château du Molay’ and also have visits out to experience the authentic local French culture and local historical sites such as the Bayeux Tapestry, The Pegasus Bridge Memorial, The Mont St. Michel and the Merville Batterie Museum as well as the Normandy D-Day landing beaches and the British war cemetery in Bayeux. In many ways this is a cross curricular experience which incorporates History and Geography as well as French.
If you would like to find out more about the accommodation please visit: www.travelbound.co.uk/school-trips/chateau-du-molay
I am sure your child will find this to be a most rewarding French experience, both for the linguistic opportunities, the cultural knowledge they will acquire and the sheer fun they will have.

The group will leave Preston on Wednesday 29th April in the evening and return on the evening of Sunday 3rd May. The cost will be £345 per child and this includes all travel, accommodation, insurance, excursions, meals at the centre and all entrance tickets. The price also includes a souvenir hoodie which we will organise nearer the time. The price does not include meals on the outward journey. There will be a packed lunch provided on our return but some English money for an evening meal at a service station will be needed. Apart from this cost, however pupils would require a little spending money for their own purchases.
We will try to make sure your child is with at least one friend but pupils will need to be flexible with rooms and coach seating.
If, after discussing this letter with your child, you would like them to take part in the trip, please complete the tear-off slip below and return it to school.
I will send out a payment schedule once places have been confirmed.
We anticipate demand to be very high for this trip and so may not be able to accept pupils on the trip after this date. We will endeavour to give all pupils wishing to travel a place but should there be more interest than places available names will be selected from a hat from those who have returned their slips. We will arrange an information session in the spring term for parents but in the meantime should you require further information do not hesitate to contact one of us. If you have financial difficulties there may be some funds available in school to help. Please contact me if this is the case.
Yours sincerely

Mrs E Howard                                                                                 
                                                                                            
Assistant Headteacher/Teacher of French and Spanish         
(---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------(
Please complete and return this slip to the Finance Office via the post box in a sealed envelope along with a non-refundable £125 deposit and a copy of the student’s passport by no later than 7th October 2019. 

Parent or carer declaration:
I,                                                          ___       (Parent/Carer name) agree to my child

_________________________________ (student name as per passport) 

     ______________________                     (student date of birth) taking part in the above mentioned visit and agree to his/her participating in any or all activities described. He/she also has a valid passport to enable them to travel.

I have enclosed £125 in cash/cheque/paid via scopay ( please circle)

Signed
 __________________________________ (Parent / Carer)    
Date
 __________________________________                                     
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